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July 8, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 11-018 and DW 21-115 – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Special Contract with Anheuser-Busch 
Affidavit of Web Posting  
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 

Pursuant to Order No. 26,496 issued yesterday afternoon, attached please find proof of 
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s (Pennichuck) posting of the Commission’s order on its 
web site.  Pennichuck was able to accomplish this posting within the abbreviated 24-hour 
requirement.  Pennichuck thanks the Commission for granting the relief requested so as to 
set up a seamless transition and reconciliation between the fourth and fifth special 
contracts, presuming the Commission ultimately approves a fifth special contract. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
cc: Docket-Related Service Lists for DW 11-018 and DW 21-115 
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WHAT'S NEW 

Order Issued in Pennichuck Water Works -Anheuser Busch special contract Petition 

In this order the Commission approves an extension of the Pennichuck Water Works, lnc.'s fourth special contract with Anheuser-Busch, 

LLC, during the pendency of the Commission's review of the parties' proposed, fifth special contract. 

Pennichuck Water Works Qualified Capital Project Adjustment Charge. 

As part of the ongoing annual QC PAC process, Pennichuck Water Works filed a proposed three-year capital expenditure plan for 2021-2023 QCPs with the PUC on February 15, 
2021. The February 2021 filing described in the notice is requesting an additional 1.84% increase in rates, over and above the 3.94%, to fund the QCPs placed in service during 
2020. The proposed QC PAC surcharge will apply to meter classes and charges for service rendered after April 30, 2020 and will most likely go into effect in the fall of 2021. Please 
see full QCPAC Notice here. 

June 3, 2021 Update - Supplemental Order of Notice - Petition for Approval of Proposed Qualified Capital Project Annual Adjustment 

Charge - Prehearing Conference to be held via web-enabled remote session on July 14, 2021 at 3:00 pm. For more information see Order 

of Notice here. 

June 30, 2021 Update - On June 3, 2021, the Commission issued a Supplemental Order of Notice scheduling a web-enabled remote 

prehearing conference on July 14, regarding Pennichuck Water Works, lnc.'s petition for approval of a 2021 Qualified Capital Project 

Annual Adjustment Charge (QCPAC), that if approved, would be included in PEU customer bills. This su1u:ilemental order of notice updates the 

previous notice due to the expiration of the declared State of Emergency on June 11, 2021. 




